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Marrick Announces a New $10M RLOC Facility from ANB Bank 

 

DENVER, CO—(September 1, 2013) Marrick Medical, the healthcare industry leader in the funding and 
management of accident and third party liability claims, today announced a $10M RLOC provided by ANB Bank. 

“With all the changes happening in healthcare today, I am proud to say our mission here at Marrick has never 
changed.  And that is to provide access to quality medical care for injured patients and to make sure those who 
provide this care are duly compensated,” said CEO Perry Rickel.  “I am so happy to see that all these years of 
hard work have been recognized and rewarded by such a great funding partner in ANB Bank.  Their commitment 
and belief in our organization will not soon be forgotten.” 

“ANB Bank is pleased to fulfill the funding needs of Marrick Medical as they continue to grow,” said Regional 
President John Fiedler.  “It is our pleasure here at ANB Bank to continue to grow with Marrick Medical.  Their 
proprietary systems and technology continue to bring true value to their unique marketplace.”  

The new RLOC will enable Marrick to continue its already impressive growth trajectory and allow the company 
to add even more jobs to the Colorado workforce. 

ABOUT ANB BANK 

ANB Bank is a large, independently owned community bank with over 30 banking centers located in Colorado, 
Wyoming and Kansas.  Its parent company, Sturm Financial Group, Inc. is headquartered in Denver, Colorado 
and has financial strength embodied in over $2 billion in assets.  Through a commitment to their local 
communities, the banking centers create satisfying relationships and opportunities for financial success.  It is a 
passion they have for banking that makes the difference.  With friendly experienced staff, empowered to serve 
customers at each of their locations, banking has never been as pleasant or convenient as it is today at ANB 
Bank.  For more information, visit www.ANBBank.com.  

ABOUT MARRICK MEDICAL 

Marrick Medical is a patient-centered and technology-focused funding and asset manager for hospitals and 
health systems.  Marrick’s proprietary WRx software is designed specifically to help hospitals and health systems 
manage costly Motor Vehicle and Third Party Liability accounts while improving the patient experience.  As MVA 
and TPL experts, Marrick creates a significant revenue stream and loyal patients to any large hospital or health 
system.  Founded in 2006 by property and casualty insurance and finance professionals, Marrick is the industry 
leader in complex MVA and TPL claims resolutions. 

For more information, visit www.marrickmedical.com or contact us at 303-221-9399 or email Marrick at 
info@marrickmedical.com. 
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